
Flat Rock Elks Newsletter
January 2024

Here is a check list of things to remember:
>  Pick up a Pink Bank at the Elks (Full Bank or $5 Gets you in the door)
>  Donate a Gift or Basket to be raffled. 
>  Bring a Dish to pass. 
>  Buy tickets for the “Solo Fire Pit” ( $10 each 3 for $20 )
>  Bring a few extra $’s to bid on the 365 Tie.
>  Bring your “Dancing Shoes” Todd Estes will bring the music.
>  Take a few minutes to read about 365 (Especially New Members)
>  There are a few pages attached that will help explain all about 365.
     

Flat Rock Elks 365 Dinner Dance
Less then 2 weeks away
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The question “What does 365 mean?” has come up many times. First, let’s talk about how 

365 got its name. The name comes from the number of days in a year. The thought of it stems 

from taking a coin every day and putting it into the pink banks that many of you filled up 

and have brought to the Lodge and brought today. At the end of the year (365 days), the bank 

is full and all of the monies that come from them are given to the Michigan Major Project 

which serves Special Needs Kids across the state of Michigan. 

   Over the last two years, the Major Project started a new program called Marching 

Forward. This wonderful program provides services to Special Needs Adults in the same way. 

It was primarily started so we could continue the same type of assistance to the Kids that we 

have helped over the years as they became adults. Marching Forward has become a HUGE 

success and the requests we have gotten for assistance have far exceeded what we thought. 

This is a wonderful, wonderful thing!! The paperwork needed is very minimal since we are 

dealing with Adults.

  

   Working with the Michigan Major Project is not only rewarding but is also truly an honor! 

Knowing we helped a family and have done something for the greater good is part of what 

being an Elk is all about! Just so all of you know, the Flat Rock Lodge alone has been 

involved in giving close to $30,000 in assistance over the last two Elk years!! That is an 

amazing number. Again, without your generosity these services could not be provided. 

   Everybody knows somebody, that knows somebody, that knows somebody needing the 

assistance of the services 365 and the Major Project. You can trust in the fact that the 

donations given by Flat Rock Lodge# 1731 do not go unnoticed. Please continue to donate to 

this all-important cause so we can continue to do the great works and services that these 

wonderful programs provide.

   Fraternally,

   Joe Morgan – Michigan Major Project Southeast District Commissioner 

365 and The Michigan Major Project

The Michigan Major Project was started in the 1950’s and 

gets bigger and bigger every year, especially since we are 

now helping adults and we hope that trend continues. The 

donations that so many of you have graciously given will 

certainly help that cause. Here are just a few of the types of 

services your 365 money helps provide: Speech and physical 

therapy, learning aides such as computers, tablets and i-

Pads (including the apps needed), summer camps for the 

kids and young adults, wagons, carts, bikes and so many 

more. Here is a picture of the Tinney family that needed a 

wagon for their severely autistic son. Now they can go on 

family walks and not be worried about their son escaping.
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